
Watab Township Special Meeting 

Website input and claims approval 

July 9, 2019 

Meeting Minutes 

 

A special meeting of the Watab Town Board was called to order by Chair Johnson at 9:57 a.m. on 

Tuesday, July 9, 2019 in the Watab Town Hall located at 660 NE 75
th

 Avenue, Sauk Rapids Minnesota.   

Members present included Supervisors Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak and Todd Waytashek; Clerk Nicole 

Burski, Treasurer Deborah O’Keefe.  Also present was Brian Laverdiere, from WebWizard Works, Inc. 

 

Website input was submitted by all members. A few changes and some additions were requested. A 

second meeting will be had Thursday, July 18
th

, 2019 to approve website to go live.  

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Julie Johnson and second by Supervisor Steve Wollak to approve 

claim from WebWizard Works, Inc. Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Todd Waytashek and second by Supervisor Steve Wollak to a prove 

claim for Minnesota State building surcharge. Motion carried. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,      Respectfully accepted, 

 

 

Nicole Burski       Julie Johnson  

Watab Clerk       Watab Township Chair  

 

 


